
 

 
 

 
 
Norman Engineering and Surveying is a family owned business that has been serving the Sioux Falls 
and surrounding communities since 1978.  Dan has provided land surveying services to various 
clients throughout the past 41 years. His commitment and dedication to the surveying profession 
has been a model for the industry. In 2019, Dan will take a step back and let his son Aaron and 
Norman Engineering & Surveying, Inc. take over.  To allow for a smooth transition, Dan will continue 
to be actively involved for the next year to ensure client expectations are met.    
 
 
Aaron graduated from South Dakota State University in 2002 with a Bachelor of Science in Civil 
Engineering.  Aaron became a registered Land Surveyor in 2006 and is currently licensed in the 
states of South Dakota, Minnesota, Iowa, and North Dakota.  Aaron became a licensed 
professional engineer in 2011 and is currently licensed in the state of South Dakota.  
 
 
Aaron has numerous years of surveying and civil engineering experience in the area.  He has vast 
experience in various elements of project development while maintaining budget control and 
preserving client relationships.  His experience with private and municipal clients has provided 
valuable partnership and commitment to his clients. Aaron has worked on various projects 
throughout the area ranging from mortgage surveys to residential development plans to municipal 
infrastructure projects. 
 

Aaron is actively involved within 
the community and professional 
organizations.  Aaron is a current 
member of the Sioux Falls Zoning 
Board of Adjustments and serves 
on the Advisory Council for the 
Land Surveying program for 
Southeast Technical Institute.   
 
Aaron is also the local chapter 
President for the Big Sioux 
Chapter of the South Dakota 
Society of Professional Land 
Surveyors and currently serves on 
the state board.  Along with 
being a member of the land 
surveying societies, Aaron is a 
member of the South Dakota 

Engineering Society and American Society of Professional Engineers.  
 
 
Dan would like to thank you for the continuous support over his career and looks forward to 
assisting Aaron with the transition and the ongoing dedication to customer service. 
 


